
EAGLES NEWS
Week of February 20, 2017

Freedom Park now uses 

Remind to inform parents of 

important information and 

reminders. It will also be used 

to send emergency text. In 

addition, if you have a 

student who rides the bus, 

sign up for the bus reminders. 

Please visit the school 

website to see how to sign up 

or use the information below.

Emergency Information/ 

Updates/Reminders –

Text: @f83ec To: 81010 

Bus Information-

Text: @2269b To: 81010

This is a reminder that there is no school 

February 20th and 21st. Please enjoy your 

holiday.

No School

All County 
Chorus

PreK
Applications

FPS 
Applications

WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS WEEK

Please do your best to mitigate absences. We are 
having trouble in this area. Lets make attendance a 
priority at FPS. Missing just one day can seriously 

disrupt your students learning. 

All County Elementary 
and Middle School 
Chorus Concert Tuesday, 
February 28, 2017, 7:00 
pm, Paine College Chapel 

Please visitor school 
website to apply for zone 
exemptions for FPS. If you 
live off post, and you are 
active duty, retired 
military, or a DOD civilian 
you may qualify. Please 
contact the school for 
more information. 

Applications are now 
available for the PreK
2017-2018 school year. 
Please visit the school 
website for details. 

After each 
benchmark, students 
who are not on grade 
level, receive 
interventions and are 
progressed 
monitored every two 
weeks. Please contact 
your student's 
teacher to discuss 
how your child is 
growing.

Is Your 
Student on 

Grade Level?

Emergency/Information 
Text

Six Flags Read to Succeed
The deadline for the Six Flags Read to 

Succeed has been extended through 

February 28th. Late entries cannot be 

accepted.


